Preliminary task

In the Preliminary task it was our job to have our first attempt at filming the interview style that is
usually used in documentaries. The class was split into two groups and we did two interviews. In
my group was tasked with interviewing Will about carp fishing. As a group we came up with the
questions and interviewed him. After the interview we omce again split off into smaller groups to
edit the new footage we had just captured. In my group it was me Millie and Sam that did the
edit. The edit to view this link is on this blog but after everyone had finished their edits we
reviewed all of them in class and filled in a review form while we watched each others so that
we could look back at what we had done and see where we went wrong so we could not learn
only from our mistakes but the whole class learnt from each others mistakes. Overall this
preliminary task helped me out loads and made me realize all of the things i need to change if i
was to do this again.

Overall i do think that this experience was really good and im pretty sure everyone can agree
that they learnt something on the filming and editing side aswell as learning some new
information about carp fishing. But yeah for my reflection while it was definitely worth doing i
dont think that i am going to be doing any interviews in my documentary as i decided to go for a
poetic documentary so these types of interviews are not necessary.



